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18th March, 2020 

 
Website Access 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In light of government guidance regarding school’s closures, we are working hard to ensure 
the education of children at St. Michael’s continues. To do this, we will be using learning 
websites, where daily work will be set for children to complete. We will be releasing a new 
website, where children access their daily work: information about this will be sent to you 
by Friday 20th March.  
 
As well as our new website, we will be setting children work on the following websites: 
 

• Oxford Reading Buddy 
• Timestable Rockstars 
• Spellodrome 

 
In order to ensure all children can access these websites, please visit 
www.stmich21.bham.sch.uk to click on the links on the schools homepage to test if your 
child’s logins work (see below).  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If your child’s logins do not work, please complete the form on the school’s website and 
these will be reset and sent to you by text or email (see below).  
 
 
 
Please see the next page 
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All logins can be found in the front of your child’s school planner.  
 
Please be rest assured that teachers will continue to ensure your child’s education will 
continue and we are investigating ways in which children can submit work and we can 
provide feedback. We will be checking children’s learning on these websites and providing 
feedback where needed.  
 
Further communication will be sent out to you regarding school closure and provision for 
children of key workers in due course when we have received further guidance from the 
government.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr. Rogers 
Deputy Head of School  
 


